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Dear Senator/Congressman,







date
I am a citizen of the state of Missouri, who recently discovered a way to successfully mitigate the effects of urbanization on the water quality of our wetlands, streams and rivers by building rain gardens and encouraging others to do the same. It is my hope that after reading this, you will feel compelled to visit www.teamleaf.org and support the implementation of rain gardens in our communities.

I believe that it is of the utmost importance to care for our natural resources and live through sustainable methods. Planting rain gardens is one small and simple step towards accomplishing this ideal. A rain garden is a plot of land with a variety of native perennial plants suited for wetlands.  These plants have deep root systems, which allow them to draw in large amounts of water, filter pollution, trap nitrogen and phosphorus, hold soil in place to prevent erosion and mitigate thermal pollution.  The plants naturally prevent pollutants from entering our streams and rivers in Missouri.  Furthermore, rain gardens can absorb significant quantities of water to ultimately prevent irregular flooding. Native plants also help beautify unsightly areas where other gardens cannot survive and increase biodiversity.

Rain gardens will also help Missourians and their government to save money. Residential irrigation accounts for a large portion of domestic water consumption. Rain gardens do not require irrigation, as the native species are accustomed to surviving in Missouri’s varied climate, thus reducing residential water bills and conserving water.  Additionally, rain gardens trap water runoff, which decreases the amount of water flowing into sewer treatment facilities, ultimately minimizing the additional tax dollars required for sewer maintenance and expansion.

There are a number of initiatives to help Missourians implement these rain gardens, and I am appealing to you in the hopes that you will promote these efforts. I urge you to endorse any type of legislation related to the use or function of rain gardens. For instance, your support of the 10,000 Rain Gardens initiative in Kansas City, MO. and Show Me Rain Gardens initiative sponsored by the Missouri Department of Conservation would be greatly appreciated.

We ask simply that you serve as an advocate for change, both in terms of rain gardens and for the sake of the environment as a whole.

Sincerely,

Your name
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return address

